
 
To Our Travel Channel Family, 

We hope this message finds you well. 

It is with a heavy heart that we announce we will no longer be offering our line of 

specialty coffees. After much prayer, reflection, and evaluation, we’ve come to the 

difficult decision to discontinue our coffee offerings due to the rising costs of 

production.  

As much as we’ve tried to absorb those increases, it is no longer feasible for us to 

continue providing the high-quality, healthier coffee options you’ve come to enjoy. 

This decision also marks the conclusion of our cherished partnership with 

Fogbuster Coffees. Working alongside the Peirce Brothers has been a true blessing 

— their commitment to ethical sourcing, organic growing, and air-roasting set the 

gold standard for everything we believed coffee should be. We are incredibly 

grateful for the journey we shared with them and with all of you who supported our 

coffee line. 

While this chapter closes, our mission remains the same: to inspire discovery, 

connection, and reflection through faith and travel. We are so thankful for your 

continued support and look forward to sharing more meaningful moments together 

on the road ahead. 

With heartfelt gratitude, 

The Essence of Travel and Discoveries Team 

 


